SBDM Minutes
August 9, 2016
  Those present: Michelle Motley, Liz Looten, Mary Renfrow-Brown, Eric Bristol, Jenny Aldridge
I. Opening Business—Meeting called to order @3:23pm by Michelle Motley.
a. Approval of Agenda and July  Minutes—Bristol/Renfrow-Brown 
b. Public Comment—None
c. Good News Report—We are off to a great start. Most “glitches” are worked out. Classrooms and specials are going well.
II. Student Achievement- We just received the proficient, novice and distinguished scores for each student. Mrs. Motley will share the scores with the teachers at their next faculty meeting. Those students that scored novice and proficient will need to be focused on right away as well as helping all students.
III. School Improvement Plan
a. Star 360—We will start benchmarking at the end of August and be finished on September 2. Lots of good things going on.
IV. Budget
a. Section 6— Teachers are spending their instructional money. Several ink cartridges have been ordered for teachers printers as well.  We will be looking at purchasing a few Chrome books for the classrooms.
V. Program Review/Committee—Changes have been approved for 2016-17. Rubrics have been reduced to 8-10 pages. The principal, superintendent and SBDM council will approve any other changes. Hoping to improve the process for doing what is right for all students. Mrs. Motley will attend the Webinar that is coming up.
VI. Policy/By Laws—The first two articles in the Bi-Laws will be reviewed and changes will be noted and redistributed at the next meeting. 
a.Title 1 Learning Compact-Changes were made and voted on a motion/second by Aldridge/Renfrow-Brown.
VII. Old Business—n/a
VIII. New Business
a. District Safety Crisis Management—The school doors and windows have been labeled to help with safety issues. Mrs. Christian and Mr. Bowman attended a Safety conferency and will share information with all staff on how to improve safety for our students and school.
IX. Next Meeting—On a motion/second by Looten/Aldridge the meeting was adjourned at 4p.m.   The next meeting will be on September 6, 2016 @1p.m.


